Plainview Public Schools Board of Education Special Meeting
Monday, August 24, 2020

A special meeting of the Board of Education of District 5 of Plainview, NE, was called to
order at 7:00 p.m. by Mike Sauser, President, on Monday, August 24, 2020. Frahm moved, Tarr
seconded to declare an open meeting. Upon roll call vote, the ayes were unanimous. Motion
carried. The rules for open meetings were posted at the back of the room. Roll call was
answered by Sauser, Tim Rasmussen, Wyatt Frahm, Trenton Tarr and Jim Thor. Krista Hanks was
present via zoom.

Rasmussen moved, Frahm seconded to approve the agenda. Upon roll call vote, the ayes
were unanimous. Motion carried.

ACTION ON MOVING START OF 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR TO AUGUST 24, 2020

Thor moved, Frahm seconded to require face coverings for all students if the local health
district deems the district in yellow, orange orred. If the district is green, masks are recommended
but not required. Upon roll call vote, the ayes were Sauser, Thor, Rasmussen and Frahm. Nays-
Tarr. Motion carried 4-1.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

l, the undersigned, the duly appointed recording secretary of the Board of Education of
District 5, Plainview, NE, hereby certify that the attached and foregoing minutes are a true and
correct copy of the regular meeting of the Board of Education of District 5 of Plainview, NE, held in
open session on the 24th day of August 2020, which meeting was preceded by public nofice
published in The Plainview News.

Kelly Pendergast, Recording Secretary




